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Kirkland, April

From: birchcrest_1@yahoo.com
Sent: Wednesday, April 03, 2019 3:03 PM
To: DEP, NECEC
Subject: Stop the corridor!!

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open attachments unless 

you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Our state is beautiful! Most of western Maine is rural and wild. Please don’t change this as it changes all of us and how outsiders 

view our amazing vacation land. I feel this corridor does nothing to benefit Maine except maybe create temporary jobs if that. 

Canada and Massachusetts benefit Not Maine! It will destroy the beauty and livelihood of western Maine. I say NO to the 

corridor!!! 

 

Sent from my iPhone 


